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Electrolux Group & CDP Supply Chain Program

Stockholm, April 15, 2025

Dear Supplier,

We want to extend our sincere gratitude for your participation in the 2024 CDP
Supply Chain Program and for submitting your response to Electrolux via CDP. Your
contribution holds significant importance to us and serves as a crucial input for our
For The Better 2030 Sustainability Framework. This year, we received responses
from 353 of our key suppliers. We appreciate the dedication you have put into this
important topic, and we are committed to continuing this journey alongside you.

We understand that this year has been particularly challenging due to the
difficulties encountered with the new CDP platform and the stricter scoring criteria
introduced in the Full Questionnaire. For this reason, we want to emphasize that we
are proud of your progress and extremely pleased with your improvement
compared to the 2023 result. Your enhanced score demonstrates your growing
commitment and hard work, and we sincerely appreciate your efforts. We
encourage you to persevere on this path with the same level of dedication and
engagement to continue improving in the future.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are confident that CDP will address last year’s
challenges and improve the user experience. Our focus areas will remain the same:
it will be of utmost importance that our suppliers report their energy consumption
data, as well as their Scope 1&2 emission data, ideally third-party verified.
Additionally, it is essential to set emission reduction targets, preferably endorsed by
the Science-Based Targets (SBTs) initiative.

In the coming months, you will receive an invitation to join a webinar where we
will provide detailed information on focus areas and questionnaire changes for
the 2025 disclosure cycle, which is expected to begin in mid-June.

Once again, thank you for your continuous support. For any inquiries, please feel
free to reach out to Alberto Chiappinotto (alberto.chiappinotto@electrolux.com),
Procurement & PSO Sustainability Director since the beginning of 2025, or Paolo
Palmieri (paolo.palmieri@electrolux.com), who has been leading the program since
last year.

Yours sincerely,
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Michelle Shi-Verdaasdonk Alberto Chiappinotto
Chief Procurement Officer Procurement & PSO Sustainability Director
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